From: Greenshields, Coleen M (DOA) [mailto:coleen.greenshields@alaska.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2016 4:39 PM

To: Chapman, Craig

Subject: RE: Impact of HB19 / DMV Kenai Peninsula Borough Vehicle Counts

Hi Craig,
Yes we could.

Coleen Greenshields

Administrative Officer Il

Division of Motor Vehicles

1300 W Benson Blvd, Ste 400, Anchorage, AK 99503-3392
Ph: 907-269-3782 Fax: 907-333-8615

7y DMV

Faster, friendlier, more accessible.

From: Chapman, Craig [mailto:CChapman@kpb.us]

Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2016 4:38 PM

To: Greenshields, Coleen M (DOA)

Subject: RE: Impact of HB19 / DMV Kenai Peninsula Borough Vehicle Counts

Coleen

State statute indicates we are supposed to provide 12 month notice to DMV if the Borough was to make
a change in the tax rates for motor vehicles. In our last discussion you indicated the State could
implement changes to the Borough’s motor vehicle tax with less than 12 months notice. The Borough
is considering instituting a permanent motor vehicle tax. If the Borough provided notice to the State no
later than December 1, 2016, could you confirm the State would be able to implement these changes
effective July 1, 2017.

Thanks
Craig Chapman

Kenai Peninsula Borough
907 714-2170



